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ROAD CLOSURE
 
NEWS DESCRIPTION
 

In order to install a pedestrian crosswalk from Camana Way across the Esterly Tibbetts Highway (ETH)
into Camana Bay, the ETH from the Camana Bay roundabout to the Century 21 roundabout will be closed
on Wednesday and Thursday, 6 and 7 February between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.
On Wednesday, 6 February, the north bound lane will be closed from the Camana Bay roundabout exit
onto the Esterly Tibbetts Highway and traffic will be diverted to Lawrence Blvd. On Thursday, 7 February,
the south bound lane will be closed at the Century 21 roundabout exit, only allowing access to Camana
Bay Shopping Centre. Traffic will be diverted on to the West Bay Road.

https://www.caymanroads.com

